

bear Brothers and Sisters,

I trust you all had a Happy Thanksgiving. I know you haven't heard from me, so I am going to get right to the point. You probably have heard that I haven't done good but I have done excellent considering what I have had to go through. So, don't pay attention to what all you hear.

While you haven't heard directly from me, Kim has done good in the newsletters she has sent out. I know Cathy has Alzheimer's and I think she has put some things on Facebook that aren't true. Shane has been taking her to Dr. Brown, our primary doctor in Chatsworth, and he had previously diagnosed her with dementia but Shane took her back a couple weeks ago and Dr. Brown now says she has moderate Alzheimer's.

I thank God for Shane and Kim. Shane has quit his job and moved in to care for me 24/7. Without Shane and his family, I don't know what I would do.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. Please pray about me getting my new electric chair paid off, that is over 4000.00.

I appreciate everyone that has done things for us. If you need to talk to me, please call Shane @ 706-618-6171 and he will get the message to me.

I thank God for all of you that have supported me and that have continued your support. I could say a lot more but I ask you continue to support us. I need it now more than ever.

Again, to you that support me I appreciate it very much.

Dr. Bobby Brindle